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At our last Partnership Board we 

had a presentation from Caroline 

Bairstow.  Caroline is an inspector 

for the Care Quality Commission.

Before she came to the Partnership 

Board we sent her our Top Tips for 

making presentations easier to 

understand.



When Caroline showed the Care 

Quality Commission our Top Tips 

they had to think again about the 

their easy read information.

After the Partnership Board, 

Caroline told us they were setting 

up a meeting to get people’s 

thoughts on how their information 

could be made to easier to read 

and understand.



I was invited to the first meeting 

along with other people from 

around the country.  We had 

another meeting in Leeds last 

month.

We have been looking at the Care 

Quality Commission reports to tell 

them what we think is good easy 

read and how this can be made 

better.



There is still a lot more work to do 

but we have made a great start.

At our last meeting we met people 

from Photosymbols who asked us 

if we would like to model photos for 

them.

We are now talking to them to find 

out how we can make this work.


